
SEPA DETERMINATION OF NONSIGNIFICANCE (DNS) 

 

Environmental Checklist No: WS-SEPA-2023-002 

 

Description of Proposal: The City of White Salmon filed a State Environmental Policy Act (SEPA) 

checklist (File WS-SEPA-2023-002) as part of an update to the City’s Shoreline Master Plan (SMP).  

Proponent:  City of White Salmon 

    

Lead agency:  City of White Salmon Planning Department  

      PO Box 2139 

 White Salmon, WA 98672 

 

The City of White Salmon has determined that this proposal will not have a probable significant 

adverse impact on the environment. An environmental impact statement (EIS) is not required under 

RCW 43.21C.030.  After reviewing a completed environmental checklist and other information on file with 

the lead agency, this decision was made. This information is available to the public upon request.  

 

This determination is based on the following findings and conclusions: This project updates the SMP as 

required by the State of Washington. The purpose of the SMP update is to remain in compliance with 

changes to regulations regarding shoreline management and development regulations. No projects, 

construction or development is proposed as part of the SMP update. There are no planned disturbances to 

sensitive areas such as wetland, waterbodies, sensitive ecological areas, or areas with known 

historical/archaeological features. 

 

Appeal Period Ends:  April 24, 2023, at 5:00 PM 

 

Responsible Official:   Jeff Broderick 

Land Use Planner 

PO Box 2139 

White Salmon, WA 98672 

Ph. 509-493-1133 x204 

planner@ci.white-salmon.wa.us 

To publish on 4/12/2023 
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